From:
 Fowler, David

 Sent:
 01 July 2019 12:01

To: Planning

**Subject:** FW: Abacus Belsize School Planning Approval

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

Please upload representation. 2019/2375/P

Thanks,

David

David Fowler Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 2123 -----Original Message-----

From:

Sent: 01 July 2019 10:23

To: Fowler, David < <u>David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk</u>> Subject: Abacus Belsize School Planning Approval

Dear David,

as a parent with a disabled child **and the second of the s** 

I can confirm it is a 5min walking distance for me. It gives me enough time to get back before the transport brings home my disabled child. Currently I have to pay people or rely on extended family members to receive my disabled child as I'm still waiting on the Abacus School Bus (coming from current temporary location in Kings Cross).

I'd be grateful if you could confirm receipt of my email and bring it to the planning teams attention ahead of decision day.

Thanks,